Courtesy Call by Ambassador Ito on Dr. Daniel Bekele, Chief Commissioner of
Ethiopian Human Rights Commission (EHRC)

On 11 March 2021, Ambassador Ito Takako paid a courtesy call on Dr. Daniel Bekele,
Chief Commissioner, Ethiopian Human Rights Commission (EHRC).

During the meeting, they exchanged views on necessity of human rights protection for
the coming general elections and the situation in the Tigray Region.

They also exchanged views that not only civil and political rights but also economic,
social and cultural rights are important, and Ambassador Ito explained Japan’s
contribution through Grant Assistance for Grass-Roots Human Security Projects (GGP).
In his part, Chief Commissioner Dr. Daniel expressed his gratitude toward Japan’s

assistance.
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